
B O N N E V I L L E  P O W E R  A D M I N I S T R A T I O N

I-5 Corridor Reinforcement Project
Draft EIS nears completion; 
release delayed
The draft EIS will not be ready to publish this spring, as we 
had expected at the time of our last project update. Over 
the last few months we have been completing the analysis 
and making sure that we consider public input we received. 
We have also been working with federal and state agencies 
to further assess environmental issues and ensure the most 
thorough environmental analysis possible. This review helps 
us make a well informed decision about whether, and where, 
to build a new line and substations. 

We will announce a new project schedule once we know 
more. We understand that this uncertainty may affect you 
and we appreciate your patience as we evaluate all aspects 
of this project.

For information about the project and the work we are 
doing now, visit our website www.bpa.gov/go/i5.

BPA in your community  
This summer, we will be at several fairs and festivals throughout 
southwest Washington. You may see us at local farmers markets 
and community fairs or celebrations. We’ll have general project 
information and people available to answer questions. More 
details are available online at www.bpa.gov/go/i5 or by calling 
800-230-6593.

June 24 Vancouver Farmers Market

July 7 Vancouver Farmers Market

July 13-15 Amboy Territorial Days

July 14 4th Plain International Food Festival

July 19-21 Castle Rock Fair

July 20-22 Battle Ground Harvest Days

July 27-28 Camas Days

August 19 Vancouver Farmers Market

September 1 Vancouver Farmers Market
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